B8ame letter sent to
m Mr.N. Hartnett,

Mr.Delargy,

March 25th.1939

Hon.F. Pakenham,

Dear Mry. Pakenham,

For the purpose of preliminary publieity, I should be
very grateful if you could supply me with s summary of your
speech on next Tuesday. It would be sufficient if a summery

ecould be in my hands by Tuesday six oteclocke.

Yours faithfully,

Organising Secretary of the

Anti-Partition of Ireland League.
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